
DODGERS  PULL  ANTI-CATHOLIC
GROUP

Bill Donohue

We have just learned that the Los Angeles Dodgers have pulled
its invitation to the Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence as an
honoree in this year’s “LGBTQ+ Night” event.

Yesterday, I wrote to Rob Manfred, the Commissioner of Major
League Baseball, about this outrageous insult to Catholics,
and  we  listed  his  email  address.  Our  huge  list  of  email
subscribers came through, and we are grateful for their input.
We also want to thank Commissioner Manfred, and the Dodgers,
for doing the right thing.

Justice was done in the end. There is no room for anti-
Catholic bigotry in any gay or trans celebratory event.
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